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Statement on Per- and Polyfluorinated Alkyl Compounds (PFAS) 

Dear Customer, 

per- and polyfluorinated alkyl compounds are a group of substances comprising more than 10 000 
compounds. 

Globally, restrictions on specific PFAS substance groups have been transposed into national law in 
accordance with the Stockholm Convention. Based on our supplier data, no substances listed in these 
regulations are present in our articles above their respective threshold limits. 

For countries, such as the USA and Canada, where reporting requirements for PFAS substances used or 
imported have been introduced, Belden provides an overview of products containing globally regulated 
PFAS according to the current state of knowledge based on material compositions and supplier data. 

The overview can be downloaded under the following link in the section “Certificates/Material Compliance” 

Belden is aware of its responsibility to protect the environment and human health. Therefore, we continue 
to track the above-mentioned regulations for updates of new prohibited or restricted substances and 
evaluate our products for compliance. 

Kind regards from, 
BELDEN Inc. 

___________________________     

Steffen Adolf  
Sr. Manager Global Product Compliance & Labs

___________________________

Scott A. Dendler            
VP Corporate EHS and Sustainability

https://pops.int/
https://www.doc.hirschmann.com/certificates.html?filter=

